Kingsley, Paul

From: reviews

Sent: 03 June 2016 11:15

To: Kingsley, Paul

Subject: FW: Proposed submission relating to Three Bridges in the Boundary Review

From: Burgess, Bob

Sent: 02 June 2016 12:12

To: reviews <reviews@Igbce.org.uk>

Subject: Proposed submission relating to Three Bridges in the Boundary Review

As the Crawley Borough Councillors for Three Bridges we wholeheartedly support the new recommendations being
made for Crawley in the West Sussex review.
The proposals will be a major improvement for Three Bridges.

The residents of Pembroke Park, numbering more than a thousand, have never understood why they are part of
Southgate at County Council level and part of Three Bridges at Borough level.

The new proposals which places them at all times in Three Bridges will be very much welcomed by them.

It will also remove the situation where there are two County Councillors representing parts of Three Bridges.

The new proposals will be more effective, efficient and easier to understand for residents as they will only have one
County Councillor as the new proposals suggest.

We also welcome the proposal to link Three Bridges with the area of Pound Hill South close to Three Bridges station.
There are often issues relating to the station which affect the residents of Three Bridges and the Pound Hill South
residents living nearest to the station.

Having one County Councillor for this area makes perfect sense and provides for a more efficient use of time and
resources.

Brenda and Bob Burgess
Borough Councillors
Three Bridges Ward
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The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of
Information Act 2000. Unless the information contained in this email is legally exempt from disclosure, we
cannot guarantee that we will not provide the whole or part of this email to a third party making a request for
information about the subject matter of this email.

This email and any attachments may contain confidential information and is intended only to be seen and
used by the named addressee(s). If you are not the named addressee, any use, disclosure, copying, alteration
or forwarding of this email and any attachments is unauthorised. If you have received this email in error
please advise the sender immediately and permanently delete this email and any attachments from your
system.

The views expressed within this email and any attachments are not necessarily the views or policies of
Crawley Borough Council. We have taken precautions to minimise the risk of transmitting software viruses,
but we advise you to carry out your own virus checks before accessing this email and any attachments.
Except as required by law, we shall not be responsible for any damage, loss or liability of any kind suffered
in connection with this email and any attachments, or which may result from reliance on the contents of this



email and any attachments.
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